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Introduction

Thank you for providing the information regarding the G.etna effort.  At the time of our meeting, we were able to review the liaison letter but were unable to look at the G.etna draft itself.  We look forward to providing feedback in the future.

The Ethernet in the First Mile (EFM) Task Force would like to keep you informed of the work in EFM.  To assist you in the review of this work, we have a public website available at http://www.ieee802.org/3/efm/public, and are willing make our most recent draft available [1].   

Proposal

We invite Q.12/15 to review the EFM draft specification and provide us comments.  Also, please contact us in the future if specific issues arise during your work on which you would like our input.  

Attachments

[1]  EFM Draft D1.2 
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